

Landmarks Preservation Advisory Board

Craig Rice, Chair Stacy Kozakavich, Vice-Chair Geoff Bomba Maria Katticaran Alison Lenci Galen Mancino October 6, 2025

Cancellation Notice

The October 6, 2025, City of Oakland Landmarks Preservation Advisory Board meeting has been cancelled due to lack of agenda items.

- To learn status of a permit application, please visit: Oakland Online Portal
- To submit general comments to the Landmarks Preservation Advisory Board, please:
 - See Board Members' contact information here: <u>Landmarks Preservation Advisory Board</u>
 (LPAB) | City of Oakland, CA
 - o Or email: landmarksboard@oaklandca.gov
- To learn the duties of the Landmarks Preservation Advisory Board, please see the link here: <u>Rules-of-Procedure-LPAB.pdf</u>

AUDREY LIEBERWORTH
Planner III
Board Secretary
Planning & Building Department

Audrey Lieberworth

NEXT REGULAR MEETING: November 3, 2025

For further information on any case listed on this agenda, please contact the case planner indicated for that item. For further information on Historic Status, please contact the Oakland Cultural Heritage Survey at 510-238-6879. For other questions or general information on the Oakland Landmarks Preservation Advisory Board, please contact the Planning and Building Department at 510-238-3941. é This meeting is wheelchair accessible. To request materials in alternative formats, or to request an ASL interpreter, or assistive listening devise, please call the Planning and Building Department at 510-238-3941 or TDD 510-238-3254 at least three working days before the meeting. Please refrain from wearing scented products to this meeting so attendees who may experience chemical sensitivities may attend. Thank you.

El lugar de la a reunión es accesible en silla de ruedas. Para solicitar materiales en formatos alternativos o solicitar un intérprete de lenguaje de señas o un aparato para escuchar, por favor llame al Departamento de Planificación y Construcción al 510-238-3941 o TDD 510-238-3254 al menos tres días hábiles antes de la reunión. Por favor absténgase de usar perfumes en esta reunión para que las personas sensitivas a perfume puedan asistir.